
 SANBORN ELEMENTARY 
 invites you to our 11th annual  

Grandparents /Grandfriends Day 

We would like to celebrate and recognize you as an invaluable person in the lives of our 

students.  Your support, guidance, wisdom and unconditional love is evident in our wonderful 

group of Sanborn Suns.   
 

Friday, September 6, 2019 

9:00 a.m. 
     

9:00 - 9:20 

Multipurpose Room (Cafeteria) 

Principal Welcome, Video* and Refreshments 
  

9:20 - 10:20  

Classroom Activities & Pictures 
 

 To assist us in planning (room capacities, parking, refreshments,  

activities, etc.) RSVP’s are required.  Hope you can join us. 

 

*If you want a picture of your child with their grandparent/grandfriend included in the video,  

Please email it to Harley.jennifer@cusd80.com no later than noon on August 30th.  
 

 —————————————————————————————————–—— 

RSVP by returning this to the teacher no later than August 29th.     
(More than one grandchild at Sanborn?  Please return separate rsvp’s—one per student) 

  

Name/s of Grandparent or Grandfriend_________________________________________________________ 

  

 Student______________________________________Teacher_______________________________________ 
 

Admission ticket (or tickets if you have more than one grandchild) 

with event details will be sent home by August 30th.  
 

This event is exclusively for our special guests. 

We understand not every student has a grandparent, so a grandfriend  

(neighbor, aunt, uncle, etc.) is welcome.  Our gracious grandparents & teachers 

 include all students in the classroom activity to ensure no student feels left out.  
 
 

A parent may accompany only if assistance is needed with mobility (wheelchair, walker, etc.)   
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